
Letter of Recognition 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Babysitter's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express my sincere gratitude for the 

consistent and wonderful care you have provided for our children. Your dedication, reliability, 

and loving nature have made a significant difference in our family's life. 

From the very first time you babysat for us, it was clear that you genuinely care for our children. 

They always look forward to spending time with you, and it warms my heart to see the bond you 

have developed with them. Your ability to engage them in fun activities while also ensuring their 

safety is truly commendable. 

Your commitment to your role is evident, and we appreciate your punctuality and 

professionalism. Knowing that our children are in such capable hands allows us to relax and 

enjoy our time away. 

Thank you once again for your hard work and dedication. We are grateful to have you as part of 

our family's support system, and we look forward to continuing our great relationship. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Phone Number] 


